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Embassy of the Republic of Cuba
To the Cooperative Republic of Guyana

Note No. 55/2023

The Embassy of the Republic Cuba presents its compliments to the Honourable
Caribbean Community (CARICOM) Secretariat on the occasion of attaching the Letter of
Congratulation from His Excellency the President of the Republic of Cuba, Miguel Diaz-
Canel Bermudez, and a translation of said Letter, to Her Excellency Dr. Carla Barnett,
Secretary General of the Caribbean Community (CARICOM), for the 50th Anniversary

of CARICOM.

The Embassy of the Republic of Cuba avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the
Honourable CARICOM Secretariat the assurances of its highest consideration and

esteem.

Georgetown, June 28™ 2023

Honourable Caribbean Community
(CARICOM) Secretariat




